
 

November 2019 

President’s Message by Trish Gregory 
Dear Friends, 
When I received Patsy’s message yesterday that she needed 
news for the November newsletter, my first thought was 
“didn’t we just do this last week?”  I asked Patsy, and she said 
that she felt the same way.  Where did this month go?   
Our November meeting is coming up very soon, and it should 
be a good one, with a demonstration of Raquel Egosi’s mixed 
media magic.  She will be holding a workshop on November 

8th, which, according to Sherry Orr,  should be a lot of fun.   At the November 
meeting we will also be voting on the recommended by-laws changes that Sue 
McCubbin talked about at our last meeting.  You should have received a copy 
of these in your email soon after the October meeting.   
Our “Artist of the Month” competition is always interesting, and I hope we’ll 
have a good representation at the meeting.  Unfortunately, we didn’t have 
enough entries at our October meeting, so in November we will be accepting 
both acrylics and oils.  BE SURE TO TURN IN YOUR ARTWORK TO 
KATHY DETRANO BEFORE 1:15.  It is very important to respect the 
deadline, as members will need time to vote before the meeting begins at 
1:30.   
Another thing we will need to keep in mind for this November 4 meeting is 
that we must vacate the meeting room before 3:30.  The center has another 
meeting booked at 3:45 and the staff needs the time to re-set the room before 
that meeting.   
Talking again about the swift passage of time, it’s just a little over a month 
before our largest show in December.  We were not able to hold this month-
long show last year because of the renovations to the Cultural Center.  Again 
this year, we will not be able to hold the show at the center, but we are 
fortunate to partner with the Friends of Brooker Creek and hold the show in 
their lovely auditorium.  Here is the schedule for the December Show: 
Thursday, December 5:  9:30 -12:00 - Register art at Brooker Creek’s 
auditorium.    Please be sure to complete the registration forms before you 
come. 
1:00 - 3:30 - hang artwork 
9:30 - finished -  decorate tree 
Friday, December 6:  10:00 - Judging of artwork 
Sunday, December 8:  1:00 - 3:00 - Reception and Awards.  Members, please 
bring finger food to share.  Sherry Orr is in charge of the food, so please let her 
know if you can help with this. 
Sunday, December 29: 1:00 - 3:30 - Take down/pick up artwork. 
We will need volunteers to gallery-sit on December 14&15; 21&22; and the 
28th.  Sign up sheets will be on the table at the November 4 meeting.  If you 
cannot attend the meeting and would like to help please email me at 
peg3400@gmail.com and let me know if you can help and in what capacity.  If 
you can gallery-sit, please let me know the dates.   
“It takes a Village” to put on these shows (including the Art on the Bayou in 
March), and your help is greatly appreciated.  If you have any questions, please 
feel free to contact me.  I’m looking forward to seeing everyone at the 
November 4 meeting.  Be sure to arrive by or before 1:15 if you are 
participating in the Artist of the Month show. 
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CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR MEMBERS: 
 
Heather Alexis Moore sold another 
doggie commission. "MILLIE" in oil. 
 

Mary Silvia is showing at Pioneer 
Park in Dunedin 11/3 and at Lake 
Highlander Club House on 11/23 

 

 

Janice  Wojcik is looking for portrait artists to 
attend Portrait group at Tarpon Springs Art Guild on 
Mondays from 12:00 to 2:00  with live models.    We 
will pay models $20.00 to sit for 2 hours.  
Also beginner artists are welcome. For more 
information call Jan Wojcik  727-858 2609 
 

 

Tarpon Art Guild is offering grid space to approved 
artists. The grids are 7 feet high by 2 feet wide and 
they are asking $50 for each side.  They are asking 
for a 2 month commitment with a one week notice if 
not renewing.   They will also take 25% of sales.  If 
interested bring some of your art by the Gallery for 
approval. 

 

Recently Lee Albion won a prize in the Tallahassee 
watercolor show.  The prize was $100 worth of 
merchandise and since she is trying to get rid of all 
her art supplies, she can’t use it.  She is willing to 
sell it (watercolors or pastels) to someone for $80.00.  
Call Lee at 727-934-0973 if you are interested. 

 

Tampa Bay Plein Air Painters (TBPAP)  

Schedule for November:  

Friday, November 1, 8, and 15, Crystal Beach, 
Crystal Beach Ave., Ozona. 

 Friday November 22 and 29, Anclote Park, 1119 
Bailles Bluff Rd. Holiday, FL.  

Meet at 9:00 AM near the boat trailers parking lot.  

Text me if you have questions, 603-630-4053 Polly 
Berlin  

Artist of the Month was not held in October because 

we didn’t have enough entries.  November will be 

Oil, Acrylic, and 3 Dimensional Art.  Please bring 

your art to the meeting by 1:15 for judging. 

Jack-o-Lanterns, Funny Costumes, Haunted 
Houses!!!!!  Sherry Orr 
What joy these colorful displays bring to our artists’ 
visions! 
November will be the beginning of our 
demonstrations and shows; 
Raquel Egposi is sharing her multi-media art. She 
will do a demonstration on November 4th and a 
workshop on November 8th. Raquel uses a variety of 
materials to create her art. The workshop is $25.00.  
Sign up in the Community Center to learn from this 
award winning artist. 
Right now we have Trish Gregory who will do a 
demonstration of enhanced photography. Lynn 
Pierson is doing a part two of her cold wax process. 
Others have started to step forward. 
December is our Winter Show at Brooker Creek. We 
will decorate and hang  the show on December 5th. 
The reception will be Sunday, December 8th. Please 
bring an appetizer to share. 
January will be our trip to St. Petersburg to see the 
Raymond James Western Art Museum. We will have 
a registration form at the November meeting. 
We have met to talk about the Plein Air Event. It is 
coming together. I look forward to each of you 
participating. I will need your registration by early 
December. We have a lot of fun things planned! 

October Demonstration 

Katheryn Marks did the October 
demonstration for TSAA.  She 
showed us an interesting method 
of using 
water colors 
and ink. 

If you missed 
her 
workshop 
she also 
gives 
lessons  in 
the Tarpon 
Art Guild on 
Tarpon Avenue 
on Fridays.   



 

We need drinks and munchies volunteers for our  
meetings.  call 386 214-1556 if you would like to 
bring something.  Thank you!  Joy Swan-
son, Refreshments chair.  

Everyone needs a little sunshine in her/his 
life. Contact lynnkopala@hotmail.com if you 
know a TSAA member who needs a little 
sunshine in the form of a greeting card. 

Sunshine Chairperson, is ready to supply it to 
those of our membership who may be under a cloud.   

VENUE NEWS: 
 

Florida North Pinellas Hospital (Helen Ellis) - 
Lynn Kopala - 940-4975 

News on the Advent Health North Pinellas 
Hospital: The hospital is undergoing complete 
renovation, including reconfiguration of existing 
space. The corridor which has been a TSAA venue 
for years is closed off. TSAA President Trish 
Gregory and member Lynn Kopala met with 
hospital management to explore possibilities for 
future TSAA representation after the renovation is 
done. However, we don't know if or when TSAA 
will show there again. We will keep in contact with 
personnel as time goes by and update you 
accordingly. 
 

Performing Arts Center: Heather Risley, Patsy 
Renz, Barbara Hodges Showing at the PAC are-
Pat Morrison, Kathy Waldron, and Harriet 
Godbole 
 

Chamber of Commerce (1 N Pinellas Ave) 
Heather Risley - Those showing are: Susan Duda, 
Kathy Waldron, Mary Silvia, and Joy Swanson 
 

Valley Bank: Lynn Kopala - 940-4975 Valley 
Bank, at 710 East Tarpon Avenue, has 9 hangers 
for TSAA work. We keep 1-person displays up for 
2 months. Trish Gregory will be showing her 
creative photography during November and 
December. Rose Mary Metz will display exciting 
colored pencil and mixed media drawings in 
January and February. Please contact Lynn Kopala 
via email at lynnkopala@hotmail.com  if you are 
interested in displaying after February 2020.  
 

Tarpon Springs Library:  Betty Molloy will be 
displaying at the Tarpon Library beginning October 
23 through November 

 

GIVE TO REGISTRATION 
 

ARTIST: 

 

TITLE: 

 

MEDIUM: 

 

CATEGORY:  

 

PRICE: 

 

PHONE: 

 

 

RELEASE:  The Tarpon Springs Art Association and the 
Tarpon Springs Cultural Center will exercise due caution 
for the safety of all work on exhibit.  However, they 
cannot be held responsible for loss or damage to 
entrant’s property. 

 

By signing below the artist  releases the Tarpon Springs 
Art Association and the Cultural Center of all claims of 
loss and damage. 
 

ARTIST SIGNATURE: 

ARTIST RECEIPT 

Keep this portion for December 30  pick up.  If someone else is 
retrieving your art they must have this receipt to authorize release. 

 

ARTIST: 

 

TITLE: 

 

MEDIUM: 

 

PRICE: 

ATTACH TO BACK OF ART WORK  (top corner) 
 

ARTIST: 

 

TITLE: 

 

MEDIUM: 

 

CATEGORY:  

 

PRICE: 

For Winter Show– Please have all forms filled out to 
bring to registration. 



 

TARPON SPRINGS ART ASSOCIATION 

PO B>? 1177 

T@AB>C SBADCEF   FG>ADH@    34688 

Our Mission… 

...to promote interest and community 
awareness of all forms of visual art, to provide 
opportunities for individuals to associate with 

other artists, and to share in and learn from 
artistic knowledge and experiences. 

REMEMBER…..REMEMBER…..REMEMBER…..REMEMBER…..    

The next general  meeting is Monday, Nov. 4, 1:30  

pm, 2019 at  The Community Center 

The next board meeting  is Nov. 25, 2019, 12:30PM at 
the Tarpon Springs Library . 
 

If you have any news  call me at 943-7732 or email 
me at patsy.renz@verizon.net by November 18, 2019 
Everything that happens in your art is important to 
us all. 

Artist of the Month ScheduleArtist of the Month ScheduleArtist of the Month ScheduleArtist of the Month Schedule    

September September September September ––––    All Media artwork Voting; Program is 

"Show and Tell" of any painting on display. 

October October October October ––––    Acrylic, 3 Dimensional Art 

November November November November ––––    Oil and Acrylic 

*December *December *December *December ––––    No Meeting 

January January January January ––––    Mixed Media, Photography, 3 D 

February February February February ––––    Watercolor 

March March March March ––––    Pastel, Pen & Ink, Charcoal, Misc. not 

shown elsewhere 

*April *April *April *April ––––    Judged Show (Picnic) 
 

Bring Art work by 1:15 pm or it won’t be judged. 

Life beats down and crushes the soul and art reminds 
you that you have one. — Stella Adler 
Stella Adler was an American actress and acting teacher 


